
Nursery   

Nursery Schedule for February 2013 

 

2/3/13 

Kelly  Sunday School 

Linda T. & Sarah Morning Worship 

Rick & Tami    Children’s Church 

 

2/10/13 

Tracy   Sunday School 

Amy & Emma  Morning Worship 

Adam & Kelly  Children’s Church 

 

2/17/13 

Linda A.  Sunday School 

Sharon & Peggy Morning Worship 

David & Tracy  Children‘s Church 

 

2/24/13 

Tami   Sunday School 

Daisy & Donna B. Morning Worship 

Rick & Jean H.  Children’s Church 

If you haven’t seen her yet… you will.   

Tracy Penantel is collecting money from all 

Sunday school classes to help with the cost 

of supplies for this year’s Easter egg hunt for our Westlake 

children. Also, if you are interested in filling eggs, working 

the hunt or helping in any way, please let Tracy know as 

soon as  possible. 

Support SMLCA at Westlake Sweet Frog on Tuesday,    

February 12. 

Easter Egg Challenge 

A simpler name with the same mission, opportunities for sharing the gospel. 

 

The Acts Team of WBC is sponsoring a Mission Project to help the Southern Baptist Conference Missionaries. This project will run 

during the month of  February and it consists of assembling quilting materials for missionaries.  Quilting is taught at the Learning Center 

for Missionaries before they are sent to the field. Not only does this give missionaries a form of relaxation, it is an opportunity to teach a 

craft to national people that they can use for a trade. This is a  personal way to be able to share the gospel with those learning to quilt. 

 

We want to provide some kits of quilting supplies for these mission projects. A kit is made up of the following items:  12" X 18" cutting mat, rotary cutter,  extra 

blades for rotary cutter, 1 - 2 yards of fabric, white, tan or black thread, Quilters straight pins. 

 

Ladies, when you go shopping, please take this list with you and purchase one or more of the items on the list.  Gentlemen, you can help by donating funds to 

purchase some of these supplies, if you don't want to shop.  There will be a box available in the vestibule to place your donations. We will give you weekly   

updates on the items collected. We will send the assembled quilting kits to SBCV at the end of February. 

 

Thanks so much for you prayerful efforts for this project. 

Linda Leedy 

Mark Gauthier 

Acts Team 


